CHRISTMAS ACCESSORY DAY

Just a reminder that this Friday 11t December, we would like the
children to come to school wearing a Christmas accessory. This
could be some tinsel, a hairband or a Christmas jumper. Please
could they bring in a donation of £1 which will go to Save the
Children.

Thank you



